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It has been a busy summer! Summer shows, classes, and workshops have 

kept us dancing. I thank the Disney princess assistants, the college 

student choreographers, and all the wonderful parents who stepped in to 

lend a volunteer hand throughout the summer. We are so blessed! 
 

                                             Melissa Moore, RRCA Dance Director 
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Dance Academy Faculty 
 

 
Ashley Hunker 

Jen Koralewski 

Alyssa Langmeyer 

Lisa Lewandowski 

Phyllis McCormick 

Melissa Moore 

Gail Choate-Pettit 

 

 We are looking forward to another 

productive season at the RRCA. Please 

check out the Marquee Series for your 

family entertainment. Support the Arts in 

Monroe! 
 

 Your contribution of hand soap, Kleenex, 

and hand sanitizer would be appreciated. 
 

 Studio II students should remain 

downstairs before class. The teacher or 

assistant will escort the group to the 

studio. 
 

 We ask that you please pick up your child 

at the studio of her/his last dance class. 

For safety, we ask that no student be 

allowed to walk unaccompanied between 

studios. Our assistants are available to 

escort as needed. 
 

 Students should have proper attire and 

follow the dress code. Please make sure 

hair is securely off the face in a bun. The 

only exception to this rule is for Hip Hop. 

See the website if you have any questions. 
 

 Adults! Check out our adult series. Enroll 

now for six week sessions of Jazz, Body 

Conditioning, Broadway Dance, Burn the 

Fat Tap, and Zumba! 
 

 We congratulate Katrina Snyder for 

passing the Enrico Cecchetti Diploma  

Classical Ballet Examination this summer. 

She is one of very few in the Country who 

have passed this prestigious examination! 
 

RRCA students who attended the summer intensive 

two-week dance program held at Hope College. 
                                                            (Photo: Kim Malone) 

Congratulations to all the RRCA students who 

participated in the Summer Youth Production 

of Oliver.                (Photo: Kathleen Foulkrod) 


